

#### **Hayes Primary School**

George Lane Bromley Kent BR2 710





























## Friday 13th November 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

# Re: Update from Mr Vitarana

It has been lovely to see you all after the half term break. The children have started back really well.

# Cycling/scooting on school grounds

Please could I remind all parents, carers and children that cycling and scooting is not permitted on the school grounds. Please dismount your bike or scooter when at the school gate and walk it round the one-way system.

### Warm clothes

We are keeping as many windows open as possible when children are in the classrooms to allow for good ventilation. When the weather starts to get colder, your child may want to come in to school with additional layers e.g. vests, long-sleeved t-shirt under their shirts.

### Christmas activities

Sadly, we will be unable to hold our normal programme of Christmas events in school this year. We are working on a plan for COVID-safe Christmas actrivities for the children and will send details on these soon.

### Face coverings

Please be reminded to wear face coverings when on the school site. This helps protect others in our school community.

Thank you, as always, for your continued support during this pandemic – if you have any questions then please do contact the school via phone or email.

With best wishes

Mr Vitarana Headteacher

